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President’s Corner  

               May 5, 2012 
 
 

How is Turkey hunting and mushroom hunting going?  There 
seems to be more WASPS this year than normal at the club so 
watch yourselves and the kids, we will be spraying as usual.  
The Silver Broadhead is coming up, come out and shot the field 
or the 3D side.  The field side is 20 feet to 80 yards. 
 
                             Be Safe 
                               Rick 

 

           
 

    

 

Ways and Means 
Gayla Lewis 

1-563-212-3457  
Silverbay13@gmail.com 

There are various sizes of 
long and short sleeve shirts:  

cost $5.00 to $10.00 
Waltonian Hats:  Camo $5.00 
and Tan Summer type $3.00 

Embroided Towels $7.00  
Call Gayle for information on 

Jackets  

Yeah! 

We are now 

keeping change 

back in the can 

in the 

kitchen!!!!! 

IF YOU SEE THE 

DEHUMIDIFER IS FULL 

PLEASE EMPTY IT.  

                    THANKS 

mailto:Silverbay13@gmail.com
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Dianne Rogers 
Shavings Editor 

721-4936 
halsterdog@hotmail.com 

 
 

MAY SHOOTS 
Saturday 19th 7am-3pm Silver Broadhead 3D 
Saturday 19th 7am-3pm (non compete) Silver 

Broadhead Field 
Sunday 20th 7am-1pm SilverBroadhead 3D 

Sunday 20th 9:00 (shotgun start) Silver 
Broadhead Field 

JUNE SHOOT 
Sunday 3rd 9am ISAA STATE OUTDOOR 

TARGET 
 
 

 
 

Leagues are 

to be paid up 

front!!!! 

CHAIN SAW is missing 

Please return it.   Thank You 

2011-2012 Club Officers 
President:  Rick Rogers---------------------270-8951-------------bowman_rog@hotmail.com 
Vice President:  Carl Mally--------------------------365-4311------------------mallycj@aol.com 
Secretary:  Don Kaplan-----------------------848-7520-------------don7521@southslope.net 
Treasurer:  Don Parker-------------------------431-0979--------------don.parker@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Randy Beelner----------551-6880-------------------rbeelner1@mchsi.com 
Board Member:  Tim Dougherty----------270-8402-----------tdougherty@centronic.com 
Board Member:  Tom Mally----------------350-3722--------------------tom31678@msn.com 
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April work weekend went well 

thanks for all the help.  May12th 

is set up for a work day to help 

finish up cleaning up the club for 

our upcoming shoots. 

mailto:halsterdog@hotmail.com
mailto:Rogers-----------270-8951-------------bowman_rog@hotmail.com
mailto:Mally-------------365-4311------------mallycj@aol.com
mailto:Kaplan-------------848-7520------------don7521@southslope.net
mailto:Dougherty----------270-8402-----------tdougherty@centronic.com
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If you make a miss in the bathrooms please clean it up.  Thank you 
Carl Mally will be working on the animals every other Thursday starting May 3rd If 

you want to help call Carl at 319-365-4311 
Summer Leagues will be starting soon need people to run it and shoot it, 

  call Carl Mally 
Finishing Target Frames on Friday afternoon 5/4/2012. 

Need help for the Silver Broadhead that will be coming up this month, call Randy 
Beelner at 319-551-6880 for 3-D and Craig Waite at 319-363-6314 for Target. 
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STOP BRINGING YOUR 

UNWANTED ITEMS TO THE 

CLUB FOR DISPOSAL THIS 

CLUB IS NOT A DUMP!!!!! 
THE JULY 1ST FIELD 

SHOOT HAS BEEN 

MOVED TO JUNE 30TH. 

It has recently came to my 

attention that there is some 

members that are not aware of the 

long standing  rule: That there is   

NO SHOOTING on the club grounds 

during  work weekend.   This is for 

the safety of all involved.   Thanks 

Rick  


